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1. Updates to the COVID-19 web page
1. HSE safety alert issued against KN95 facemask
1. Primary care resuscitation
Attachments

1. none

All information provided in the COVID-19 bulletin is hosted online at https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/rss/home/infections-and-microbiology/covid-19/

Updates to the COVID-19 web page

National and regional updates
Asylum seekers housed in contingency accommodation 
Mental health and learning disability
DadPad - social media toolkit and resources 

PPE
RCUK Statement on PHE PPE Guidance 
HSE safety alert issued against KN95 facemask 

HSE safety alert issued against KN95 facemask

These masks have not been part of national PPE deliveries but health settings could in theory have received donations of these or procured KN95s themselves.

The Health and Safety Executive (HSE) is warning against the use of KN95 facemasks as Personal Protective Equipment (PPE). A safety alert has been issued on Thursday 11 June 2020 (see the link above), urging all employers and suppliers not to purchase or use KN95 facemasks as PPE.  About 90% of the PPE concerns and queries currently being received by HSE involve KN95 masks which are often accompanied by fake or fraudulent paperwork.

Primary care resuscitation

The primary care resuscitation infographic and link to the Resuscitation Council UK statement on PPE for resuscitation is provided in the link above.  
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